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August 1, 2007

Dear Colleagues,

The Federal Demonstration Partnership (FDP) meeting was held at The National Academy of Sciences on May 24-25, 2007.   The FDP is a cooperative initiative among 11 federal agencies and 96 institutional recipients of federal funds.  The purpose of the FDP is to reduce the administrative burdens associated with research grants and contracts.  The FDP has three annual meetings where interaction between FDP’s 300 or so university and federal members takes place.  In addition, many collaborative working groups and task forces have meetings by conference calls in order to develop specific work products.  The FDP is a unique forum for individuals from universities and nonprofits to work collaboratively with federal agency officials to improve the national research enterprise.  At its regular meetings, FDP members hold spirited, frank discussions, identify problems, and develop action plans for change.  Then, these new ways of doing business are tested in a “real world” demonstration before putting them into actual practice.

<name> (email) is the Administrative Representative and <name> (email) is the Faculty Representative to the FDP for <your Institution Name>.  

Immediately below is a short list of Highlights of the May, 2007 FDP Meeting, followed by a Brief History of the FDP, followed by the Initiatives for FDP Phase IV.  If you wish additional information about the FDP and/or its initiatives, please contact your Administrative and/or Faculty Representative or visit the FDP website, www.thefdp.org.  The next meeting of the FDP is September 10-11, 2007 at the National Academy of Sciences in Washington DC.
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